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The newsletter is distributed every Friday.  It 

contains information that parents need to 

know about events, activities, fundraising etc.  

Please read your newsletter 

Next Week school bus stop needed on: 

Tuesday 6 February 2018 

Yr 5 leaving & returning from trip 

Wednesday 7 February 2018 

Yr 6 leaving & returning from trip 

Friday 9 February 2018 

Yr 4 swimming returning approx. 3pm 

YEAR 4 ASSEMBLY 

 

We were treated to a brilliant  

assembly by Year 4 yesterday.  They 

gave us lots of information about Fair 

Trade goods and how buying these items help 

the farmers overseas.  Well done everyone. 

YEAR 5 & 6 TRIP 

 

Year 5 & 6 are visiting Murton Farming 
Museum next week to take part in 

some Stone Age workshops.  Year 5 
will be visiting on Tuesday and Year 6 on 

Wednesday.  Please remember that they will 
need to wear warm clothes and sensible shoes 

that you don’t mind getting messy plus a packed 
lunch.  Can we also remind parents that the bus 
stop will be needed at the beginning and end of 

the day on both occasions.  

DOGS 

 

Please can we remind parents/carers that dogs are 

not allowed on the school playground at any time 

for health and safety reasons.  If you 

bring a dog with you  to school the dog 

must remain outside the school 

grounds at all times.  Thank you for 

your co-operation in this matter. 

BOOK FAIR 

 

There has been a fabulous response 
to this year’s book fair.  Don’t worry if 
you haven’t had a chance to visit it 

yet, it is in school until Wednesday - the final 
sales session being Tuesday after school.  Why 
not come along and have a look, there are 

some super books on sale. 

SECTION 48 

 

You should have received your copy of the  
final report from our Section 48 inspection in 
December.  If you have not please contact 
the school office and we will send one.   

Alternatively, it will soon be published on 
our website so you can view it there. 

CAR PARK FENCING 

 

We are hoping that the long awaited fencing 

work between the bungalow and the car park 

will take place during half term.  We have been 

trying to get fencing to make it safer for people 

entering the grounds via that route for many 

years.  The aim is to provide a safe walkway 

from the gateway by the bungalow round to the 

early years area.  Lets hope nothing happens to 

prevent this finally going ahead. 
REQUEST FOR BOXES 

 

The Reception class would be very grateful for  

donations of boxes (all sizes), cartons and other  

modelling materials for our ‘making stations’.  We 

would be particularly interested in small boxes that 

could be used to make a vehicle.  Thank you. 



DIARY 

DATES 

 

09 FEB 2018 Half Term Begins 

19 FEB 2018 School Reopens - 8.45am 

20 FEB 2018 Lent Liturgy 

22 FEB 2018 Parent’s Evening 3.10pm –6.00pm 

STRONG ON THE INSIDE 

 

This week’s certificates go to 

 

Rec - Fred, George & Natalia 

Year 1 - Dominic, George D & Sophia 

Year 2 - Ava, Luke & Mia A 

Year 3 - Dexter, Max & Olly 

Year 4 - Weronika, Millie & Oscar 

Year 5 - Maria, Tylor & Eleanor 

Year 6 - Owen, Harry & Jessica 

GOLDEN SPOON AWARDGOLDEN SPOON AWARDGOLDEN SPOON AWARDGOLDEN SPOON AWARD    
 

This week’s golden spoon winners 

are 

 

Anna T (KS1)   

Jessica O (KS2) 

ATTENDANCE 

AWARD 

 

This week’s best  

attendance award 

goes to: 

 

   St Peter’s Class  

(Year 6) 

 

  Well Done 

SELBY LIBRARY 

 

Over half term Selby Library will be 

home to the University of York’s  

Astrocampus.  This is a free family event 

suitable for all ages, why not go along and have a go at 

making your own meteor or mini rocket. 

 

Tuesday 13 February 2018 

2-4pm 

PARENTS EVENING 

 

Our next parent’s evening is after half term 
on Thursday 22 February. 

 
Appointment letters were sent home this 

week so please check book bags. 
 

Appointment times will hopefully be sent 
out before we finish for the half term 

break. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

This year’s World Book Day is on  
Thursday 1 March. 

 
This year’s book day falls on our science day, so 
with this in mind we would like the  

children to come to school dressed up in 
a science theme.  It will be great to see 
who comes through the doors this year. 

THE DINNER MENU FOR NEXT HALF TERM WAS 

SENT OUT THIS WEEK.  IT IS ALSO AVAILABLE TO 

VIEW ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE AND ON 

PARENTPAY.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE EXTRA  

COPIES PLEASE CALL AT THE OFFICE. 

DINNER MONEY ARREARS 

 

The number of people receiving  
dinner money arrears letters is slowly 
increasing week on week.  If you  
receive a letter please act on it  

quickly and bring your account into 
credit before ordering any more 

meals for your child.   
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


